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Intervention PLNGS Hearing Ref. 2022-H-02 

Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety 
Commission, regarding the license renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear 
Generating Station. 

I am a parent concerned about the future of my children and leaving them with legacy 
radioactive waste, radioactive emissions in the event of an accident. Also a member of the 
public concerned about nuclear and how climate change may impact the facility. 

  With the state of deuteriation of our societies morels, values, work ethic, education, and 
general interest in anything outside of their our feelings, wants, and desires; this can only 
progressively leave chances for inadequacy of emergency planning, awareness and 
personnel in all levels of emergency response.  

Thank you for your time  

Noelle Mitton 
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